
 

 
 
 
 
January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
GCSE Foundation Revision Cards 
 
We are now in the final months before GCSE examinations.  The Mathematics examinations are on the 
following dates: 
 
 Paper 1 - Thursday 16/5/24 - non-calculator 

Paper 2 - Monday 3/6/24 - calculator 
Paper 3 - Monday 10/6/24 - calculator 

 
We would like to offer Year 11 pupils the opportunity to purchase a set of Mathematics revision flash cards at 
a reduced price of £6.15, which we get for bulk orders. 
 
The revision cards contain essential facts to remember and have QR links to videos, practice questions and 
answers.  These are designed for use with Smartphones\tablets and pupils have found them very useful in 
previous years.  
 
You can find more information using this link:  https://corbettmaths.com/revision-cards/ 
 
If you wish to purchase a set of GCSE Foundation Revision Cards for your child, please make a payment of 
£6.15 no later than 9.00am on Wednesday 7th February 2024 using the ParentMailPMX on-line system or via 
cheque/cash through the Finance Office. Cheques should be made payable to Cirencester Kingshill School.  
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr S. Edwards 
Head of Mathematics 
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